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Dear Parents
 Walking Group
Following on from the success of last summer’s Three Peaks Challenge, there has been some interest from parents who would like to start a walking group.  The aim is to get a group of parents/ carers or grandparents together to go on leisurely walks.  If you will be interested in joining this group and would like more details then please contact Catherine Caslin.  You can usually find her in the playground before and after school or leave a message in the school office.

Five Star *****

On Wednesday we had an unplanned visit from Environmental Health who inspected our kitchen.  We are pleased to announce that we have received a five star rating.  We are delighted with this result and we thank our cooks, Shirley and Belinda, for all their hard work and for maintaining such high standards.

eSchools

Please download the eSchools app if you are a smartphone user.  If more people do this, then we can use the text service much more.  We are currently charged for each message we send to non-app users.  Thank you to the fifty five people that have already signed up for this.  We will use it for reminders about school trips, clubs and other school events.  You can login using the information provided for parents’ evening bookings.

Science Under the Stars - Save the date!

We are delighted to announce that ‘Science Under the Stars’ will be happening again on Thursday 25th January.  Like last year, there will be lots of science stalls and fun events going on across the school.  If you have any links to a group or society who may like to attend, please contact Mrs Bolton.

The Week

Year One and Year Two had a great day at Chester Zoo looking at all the animals.  Year Two also had a tennis taster on Friday with Sue from Heswall Tennis Club.  Year Five and Year Six had the Fun Food Chef in school making food from World War Two.  

Balloon Race

The Rotary Club came to present the prize for the balloon that travelled the furthest during our assembly.  The winners were two brothers in Key Stage 2.  Their balloon reached all the way to Denmark!

Trees
Please be aware that we are waiting for some more tree work to start on the boundary of the school and the Barnston fields.  In the meantime, we are being extra cautious and have sectioned off the corner area.  Hopefully all works will be completed very soon.   
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Best Wishes, Mr J Lawrenson
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